# **Myrtle Beach RV Resort**

# NEWSLETTER

## January 2025



#### **Community News:**

- \*Welcome to our new Residents (47, 177, 208, 219, 239)
- \*Please enter Lot # on checks when paying dues.
- \*Please let office know if you did not receive an invoice for January. If you prefer a mail out please let the office know.
- \* ALL Short term rentals must check in office Mon-Fri 8:30-4:30pm

### Friendly Reminders:

- . \*Please be a responsible pet owner and keep your animals on a leash and PICK UP after them. It is the LAW.
- \*If you leave the park for more than two weeks, it is best to shut off your water as well as your water heater.
- \*Prior to putting an item in the storage area at the maintenance shop, you are <u>required</u> to get approval from the Office.
- \*The pools and hot tub are **CLOSED** and cannot be used.
- \*There is **NO** parking allowed on the roads.
- \*Trash must be placed **INSIDE** the dumpsters and not on the ground. **NO** construction debris is permitted.
- \*All ARB requests must be approved by the ARB board **prior** to getting a permit from NMB.

FFA Gate will be closed January 30th-Feb 2nd

#### **Contact Information:**

(843) 249-1484 Phone
(843) 249-1484 Fax
myrtlebeachrv@gmail.com
www.mbrvresorthoa.com
Facebook-Myrtle Beach RV Resort
Members Group
\*Office open Mon-Fri 8:30A-4:30P

## **Upcoming Events:**

January 1st Happy New Year!

January 20th

Martin Luther King Jr. Day Office will be closed

New Years Joke: An iPhone and a firework were arrested on New Year's Eve. One was charged and the other was let off.

"Be patient with yourself, nothing in nature BLOOMS all year"